Attachment A: Email Invite for the NACP grantee Meeting Feedback

Dear NACP meeting attendees,

Thank you for attending the grantee meeting on March 6-8, 2018. I am sending this email to you to
request your response to a short online survey about your experience at the meeting. Your response will
assist us with improving these types of meetings in the future.

The survey will take about 10 minutes to complete. To complete the survey, please click here:
[https://www.surveymonkey.com/ ]. Please note, your responses will be used only in aggregate and
individual responses will not be identifiable. Your participation in this survey is voluntary. Your
feedback is important to us!

Thank you again for your participation.

Sincerely,



